MacNair, Tara MAH:EX

From: Simons, Nicholas s.17
Sent: Friday, March 23, 2018 11:12 AM

To: Djonlic, Matt MAH:EX

Subject: RE: Sechelt modular housing

This announcement demonstrates the government’s commitment to addressing this crisis.
The Minister is aware of the need in our community and how important this investment is to the Sunshine Coast.

Let me know if these are ok.

From: Djonlic, Matt MAH:EX [mailto:Matt.Djonlic@gov.bc.ca]
Sent: Friday, March 23, 2018 10:05 AM

To: Simons, Nicholas

Subject: Sechelt modular housing

Hey Nicholas,

Attached is our draft press release for the Sechelt modular housing. If you want to send a few quotes my
way we’ll get them in with the press release.

My apologies that this is coming on a tight deadline. If you’d be able to send those quotes in the next couple
hours it would be greatly appreciated.

Thanks,

Matt Djonlic

Executive Assistant to

Hon. Selina Robinson

Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing
and Minister responsible for TransLink

C: 778-584-4398| E: Matt.Djonlic@gov.bc.ca
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